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Beloved brothers and sisters, 

 

On this joyful Christmas, I know we are all busy with family and activities. As we are celebrating the life 

of Jesus who has touched the lives of billions of people throughout the past 2,000+ years, let us give 

gratitude for his birth and ministry. 

 

"For to us a child is born, to us a son is given; and the government shall be upon his shoulder, and his 

name shall be called Wonderful Counselor, Mighty God, Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace." - Isaiah 9:6 

 

Let us make 2022 the greatest year. True Mother hasn't slowed down and has many great plans for the 

coming year. It is our blessing to be able to be part of God's Providence and to have purpose to live for 

and people (our extended church family) to live out that purpose with. 

 

We wanted to pause for a moment to let you know how grateful Masako and I are to be part of your lives 

and we look forward to serving further in 2022. 

 

Merry Christmas one and all. 

 

Kevin Thompson 

 

 

 


